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In person voting makes voting less accessible and more difficult for the residents of 

Oregon. It could be especially difficult for residents in rural areas where polling 

locations are likely far from their residence. As a resident of Deschutes county, I 

strongly oppose making in-person voting the standard method in Oregon.  


